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         Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

                                                 RECOVERED VESSEL 

The Coquitlam RCMP Rural Policing Section has recovered the 2001 Campion Chase 

stolen from Port Coquitlam on July 2nd 2015. Following an extensive investigation, 

members located the vessel and are recommending charges against a male in 

conjunction with the incident. 

  

 

www.stolenboats.ca 

 

 

 

RCMP COQUITLAM RURAL POLICING SECTION 

Promoting Boating Safety 

Serving Anmore, Belcarra, Indian Arm and Pitt Lake 

 

 


